
MINUTE ITEM 

3. LONG BEACH BOUNDARY DETERMINATION, CHAPTER 2000/57 - W.O. 2716. 

Mr. H. E. Ridings, Jr., President of the Board of Harbor Commissioners,
appeared on behalf of the City of Long Beach and requested another 
continuance of the matter. He reported that progress was being made 
rapidly toward completion of unitization of Fault Block IV, and that to 
bring the boundary matter to a head at this time could cause serious 
problems hindering the unitization in Fault Blocks IV and V, which 
unitization is necessary to complete the subsidence control program. 

Deputy Attorney General Jay L. Shavelson, on behalf of the office of the
Attorney General, informed the Commission that there had been no change 
in the status of negotiations subsequent to the last meeting. 

UPON MOTION MADE BY COMMISSIONER CARR, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER CRANSTON, 
AND UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED, ACTION ON THE LONG BEACH BOUNDARY DETERMINATION, 
PURSUANT TO CHAPTER 2000 OF THE STATUTES OF 1957, WAS CONTINUED UNTIL THE 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE STATE LANDS COMMISSION. 
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42. 

LONG BEACH BOUNDARY DETERMINATION, CHAPTER 2000/57 - W.O. 2716. 

On March 24, 1960, the Commission continued consideration of the Long 
Beach tideland boundary problem to its next scheduled meeting on 
April 28, 1960. 

Representatives of the City of Long Beach have been informed that the 
boundary matter is to be considered on April 28, 1960. 
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